
Service of Worship 
First Sunday after Christmas December 26, 2021 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
 Musical Worship Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
 Welcome and Announcements 

 Special Music                                                   Well Worshippers 
*Time of Greeting/Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship 

Pastor:  Oh, sing to the LORD a new song; sing to the LORD, all the earth! Sing to the 
LORD, bless his name; tell of his salvation from day to day! 
People:  Declare his glory among the nations, his marvelous works among all the 
peoples. For great is the LORD, and greatly to be praised! 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer    
  Children’s Story Time 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                              The First Nowell #85 
  
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION   
  Special Music   O Holy Night Glenna Hess 
  Morning Prayer 
  Scripture   Mark 6:45-56 

  Sermon                                                The King Who Cares   Pastor Eric 
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                        Hark! The Herald Angels Sing #88 
  Invitational Prayer 
*Benediction 
  Choral response 
  Giving of our Tithes and Offerings 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
 *All who are able please stand 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday: 10:00 Sunday School  
 10:55 Worship Service 
Next Sunday:  10:55 We will begin the 
  first Sunday of 2022 with the 
  installation of officers, and Holy 
  Communion. Please plan to start the 
  New Year off right with Worship. 
 
All 2021 committee chairpersons need 
to call a meeting of the 2022 committee 
to elect a chairperson. Please give the 
new chairperson’s name to Mary Griffin. 
 
Please check the Christmas Card 
Exchange box in the Narthex one last 
time for cards. Thank you for your 
donations to the Deacon’s Fund. 
 
The Trustees have meet and elected 
Eddie Thonas as chairman.  Sammy Poe 
will be in charge of the grounds, Randy 
Gunter will be in charge of the 
Fellowship Hall, Kirk Pedley has the 
Scout Hut, Phyllis Watson in on the 
Board of Christian Ed. and Terry 
Thomas will be charge of the Church. 
 
 
 
 

 
The 2022 flower calendar is on the 
board in the Narthex. If you are 
interested in putting flowers on the altar 
in 2022, please sign up. If you would 
like to put something in the bulletin, 
please let Mary Griffin know by the 
Wednesday before. 
 
It is time to start collecting for our 
Shoeboxes for Operation Christmas 
Child. Please pick up hats, scarfs, 
mittens, and stuffed animals. Look for the 
sale on Christmas stuffed animals and 
pick up some to put in the box in the 
Narthex. 
            
Deacon on Call: Candi Adcock 
Next Sunday:  Mary Griffin 
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Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome. Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give it to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it 
an honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the 
doors at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the 
“Sermon” time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through fifth grade leave during the Offertory. Children may 
be picked up from the McFarland Hall following Worship. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


